
BOW VALLEY HEALTH CARE SCHOLARSHIPS-2022-23


The Canmore & Area Health Care Foundation (CAHCF) and Canmore Hospital Ladies Auxiliary 
(LA) recognize the essential role that health care providers play in our community and the 
enormous tole that COVID 19 has taken on those working in the field.


We believe that health care workers are champions, deserve our gratitude, encouragement, 
and support.


CAHCF in partnership with the LA is proud to launch three new scholarships in 2022-23 for 
residents of the Bow Valley who are pursuing careers in healthcare and have been accepted 
into accredited programs in:


1) Nursing (scholarship of $1,000.00)

2) General health care fields (scholarship of $1,000.00)

3) Emergency Services Training (scholarship of $1,000.00)


ELIGIBILITY CRITERIA 

These scholarships are available to any person who has been accepted into or is currently 
enrolled in post secondary or equivalent training program and is committed to pursing a career 
in a heath care. 


APPLICANTS MUST: 

• Have been accepted or currently enrolled in a fully accredited program in general health 
care, emergency services training or nursing  

• Be enrolled as a full or part time student  

• Be a Canadian citizen  

• Be a permanent resident of the Bow Valley which includes Stoney First Nation, Canmore, 
Banff, Kananaskis, and the hamlets of Lake Louise, Harvie Heights, Dead Man's Flats, 
Exshaw, and Lac des Arcs. Preference given to those students who plan on returning to 
work at Canmore General or the Bow Valley and surrounding area upon completion of 
their program.  

• Intending to complete all described courses within a year of the award being granted 

• Certify that all information provided in their application form and in all accompanying 
documents is true, accurate and complete  

This award can be used for course/registration fees, travel to and from school, living expenses 
while attending an educational program in health care, and required course materials such as 
books and supplies. 




Scholarship applications are now being accepted for 2022–2023. Successful applicants will be 
notified by August 30, 2022 with ceremonial award presentations to follow in fall 2022.


For more information on the application process, click here. 


Please submit questions and/or your application to Kristen Pauch-Nolin by email 
ed@canmorehealthfoundation.com or call 403.678.4358. 

https://canmorehealthfoundation.com/scholarships

